
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Scheduled Power Outage 

 
LOCATION:  Area between Othello and Connell and the Town 
         of Hatton will be affected 

 
SCHEDULED: Saturday May 11 & Sunday May 12, 2024 
   Power will be out from approximately: 

  10:00pm  Saturday - 6:00am Sunday 
 

DUE TO:   BPA will be doing substation maintenance 
 

All those affected should have received a letter by mail. 
All irrigators are asked to please have their pumps turned off. 

 
 If you have any questions please contact Big Bend Electric 

during office hours at 866-844-2363. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


